ROYAL ASTRONOMICAL SOCIETY OF CANADA

STANDING COMMITTEE ON OBSERVATIONAL ACTIVITIES

FROM: National Chairman

TO: National Co-ordinators

Re: Belletins

Early in July you received copies of three Bulletins issued through the National Office. More recently you received several copies of a bulletin issued by the Co-ordinator of the Meteor Section which he, through a misunderstanding, produced and mailed misself from Ottawa. This circular is simply to tell you that there has been no change in routins and that all future bulletins are to be issued through the National Office.

Incidentally, the next deadline is September 21st. If you intend to send out a bulletin im shortly, be sure that t your material reaches Mrs Marie Fidler, 252 College Street, on or before that date, and she'll look after reproducing and mailing your bulletin along with those of other co-ordinators.

Once everyone understands the modus operandi, everything should work beautifully. It will be a lot less work for you - and for your Chairman, too, who seems to be spending a lot of time these days just straightening things out!

Dahl 1 Williamson

Isabel K. Williamson National Chairman Standing Committee on Observational Activities.

5162 Belmore Ave. Montreal 29. Que.

August 16, 1966.